
The increase in the number of people infected with COVID-19 is putting a strain on the 

healthcare delivery system and having a major impact on emergency medical services, 

making it impossible to save lives that could otherwise be saved.

We strongly request the cooperation of all prefectural residents in receiving

appropriate medical care in order to alleviate medical care shortages.

Urgent Request to 
Alleviate Medical Care Shortages

●For those with a low risk of severe illness,

please self-test with at-home antigen test kits

●Visit medical institutions during the daytime on 

weekdays when possible

● Use ambulances and visit the 

emergency room only when truly 

necessary Major Symptoms and 
Emergencies in Children

"Guide for Ambulance 
Services” (FDMA, MIC)

Positive Patient 
Diagnostic Center

Fever Outpatient 
Clinics

※ If you test positive, please use the Positive Patient Diagnostic Center (those who are 

13 to 64 years of age, have no risk factors for severe illness, and have mild symptoms)
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※ Please call in advance for a consultation


